
Silver birch class represented our school bril-

liantly on their visit to Scarborough library this 

week. I had great reports from a member of the 

public about their exemplary behaviour. We 

look forward to seeing their work after this time 

researching World War 1. St Stephen’s church 

has a harvest festival in the village hall on Satur-

day from 2pm.  Please support this local event if 

you can. We are coming in to a very busy time 

of year. This year the children are learning songs 

(old and new) to perform in our Christingle Ser-

vice. We hope to make this a huge success by 

inviting all our families and members of the lo-

cal community. 

Mr Davies 

Belong     Believe     Become 

Shoe Box Appeal—Operation Christmas Child 

As a school we are supporting “Operation Christmas Child—Shoe Box Appeal”.  This is organised by the Samaritans 

Purse who attempt to ensure that as many children as possible worldwide, who will not normally receive a Christmas 

box, will receive one.  If you can’t fill a shoe box then you can donate individual items that are suitable.  Recommended items that 

are always appreciated are: Toiletries, combs, hair slides, notebooks, stationary, toys such as balls, yo-yos small soft toys, dolls, cars, 

practical items, hat, scarf, gloves, socks.  Please do not send liquids, toy guns, soldiers or toy weapons of any sort. 

Please note the last day for donations is Monday 12th November. 

 

 

A Remembrance service will be 

held this Sunday at the war me-

morial in Snainton at 11am.  

Nathan and Bryony will be representing school 

when they lay a wreath and where a two mi-

nute silence will be held at the eleventh hour 

on the eleventh day of the eleventh month to 

remember and honour those who have paid 

the price for our freedom. 

    Remembrance Sunday 

       9.11.18 

Some of our children received their flu vaccination in school this week.  If your 
child did not and you would like them to have the vaccination then you can call 
the Childhood immunisation Team on 01423 542360 and they will advise you  
of the nearest clinic day. 



PTA 

Bonus Ball 
 
There have been no winners so it’s a double roll-
over! 
 
There are still some numbers available.  If anyone 
would like to join please see  Mrs Mathewson. All 
monies should be given to the school office. 

Next week 
Mr Davies will be in school on 
Wednesday and Thursday next 
week and is on a training course 
relevant to his role at Snainton on 
Friday morning. 

Future dates 

16th Nov—Non uniform day for Children in need 

29th Nov—NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 

30th Nov—PCSO Ria Lockey —Internet Safety Talk 

14th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day 

14th Dec—Christmas Dinner Day 

14th Dec—Christmas Party  

14th Dec—Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

14th Dec—Children singing at Fair at 3.00pm 

20th Dec—Achievement Assembly at 3pm 

21st Dec—Christingle Service, 9.30am at Village Hall 

7th Jan—Staff Training Day 

8th Jan—School re-opens 8.45am 

Nigel Carson After School Club 
Unfortunately Nigel Carson can no longer provide a football 
after school club on a Wednesday due to other work  
commitments.  This is with immediate effect. 

Children in need 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on  
Friday 16th November for Children in need. 
 
The suggested donation is £1.00 

Needlework Club 
Please be reminded there is no Needlework club 
on Tuesday 13th November due to staff training. 


